
THE OFFICE OF THE CHIEF PERSONNEL OFFICER 

#3 Alexandra Street, St. Clair 

CANCELLATION OF TENDERS 
The Personnel Department, Office of the Chief Personnel Officer issued the following Request for 
Quotation (RFQ) for the undermentioned tenders:  

 

No. RFQ Title and Reference # RFQ Issue Date 

1. Request for the provision of Pest Control Services- RFQ #002 
2023/2024 

22.01.2024 

2. Request for the provision of Construction Works for the sixth 
floor- RFQ #003 2023/2024 

22.01.2024 

 

In accordance with Section 33.4 of the Public Procurement and Disposal of Public Property Act 2015 (as 
amended), which states, 

‘A procurement entity shall promptly publish a notice of cancellation of the procurement in the same 
manner and place in which the original information regarding the procurement proceedings was 
published, and return any tenders or proposals that remain unopened at the time of the decision to the 
respective suppliers and contractors’ 

In this regard, the Personnel Department regrets to inform that the RFQs for both tender have 
been cancelled. 
 
We would like to sincerely thank you for your interest in this tender. 

Daryl Dindial  
Accounting Officer 
Chief Personnel Officer  
Personnel Department  
APRIL 24, 2024 

 

 

 

          


